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02/21/18

(CUSTOMER)
(MAILING ADDRESS)
EUFAULA, AL 36027-3957

Re: 2017 Bond Projects - Sanitary System Collection Rehabilitation

Dear Customer,

In 2017, your Water Board authorized borrowing $8 million to upgrade portions of our 
water and sanitary sewer systems. As part of this upgrade work, we recently awarded a contract to Gulf 
Coast Underground. This contract includes cleaning and video inspection of sanitary sewer main lines 
and manholes. This work will be done in the Edgewood Subdivision Area and the Union Street to 
Highland Avenue Area. The work is scheduled to begin in the next month. After the cleaning and video 
work is complete, we will begin mainline, lateral and manhole repairs and rehabilitation. This work should 
begin in late summer and last six months to a year.

You received this letter because work will be performed on
your street and/or your individual sanitary sewer lateral service line. So you can prepare for any planned 
outage, you will be notified in advance by door flier of any planned work that will affect your sanitary 
sewer service. If you encounter any problems, please contact us at 687-1225, and we will address your 
issue.

For project updates, please view the News tab on our
webpage at www.eufaulawaterworks.com or on Facebook at "Eufaula Water Works & Sewer Board" and 
"like" us while you are there. If you have any questions or need additional information, contact our office 
at your earliest convenience. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this work may cause, but 
we must repair these pipe lines and manholes in order to keep service to your property.

Sincerely,


